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It gives me immense pleasure to congratulate each graduating student of NIT 

Rourkela on the occasion of the XXIII Convocation. Your dedication, hard work, 

and resilience have brought you to this proud milestone, and I warmly 

welcome you to celebrate the achievement together.  

As you step into the next chapter of your journey, remember the values and 

spirit of inquiry nurtured here. Embrace new challengers as opportunities and 

let your knowledge and integrity guide you as leaders and innovators. 

May the friendships, lessons, and memories you carry inspire you to create 

inclusive communities and contribute positively to our nation’s progress. 

Dreams big, stay humble, and continue to give back. 

My heartfelt congratulations to all graduates, their families, and the faculty. Wishing you success and 

fulfillment in all your future endeavors. I am looking forward to meeting you all in the coming 

convocation ceremony on September 06, 2025. 
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